Page 1 of 1
Mai Vang - 929 Summit Avenue

From: "Brian Alton"

To:

Date: 11/8/2010 5:12 PM

Subject: 929 Summit Avenue

CC: "Norlin Boyum" , "Greg Ertz" ,

Attachments: "Norlin Boyum" , "Greg Ertz"

Dear Mr. Kessler,
| would appreciate your prompt review and reply to the attached letter. Time is of the essence. Thank you.

Brian D. Alton

MECLAY ¢ ALTON, P.L.L.P.
951 Grand Ave

St. Paul, MN 55105

FAX 651-290-2502
651-290-0301
brian@mcclay-alton.com

This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and return the original message to us at the listed email address.
Thank you.

This message has been scanned by LastSpam eMail security service, provided by .
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